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Department of Philosophy
University of Illinois
Urbana. Illinois

March 19, 1961

Dear Profegssor Ferrater Mora:

If by any chance you still have a spare reprint of your

article in Philosophy and Phenomenologsical Research for

March 1955, "Feirce's Conception uf &rchitectnni: and Related
Views," 1 would be very grateful fnf it. I would also welcome
reprints of anv other articles in which you have dealt wit#h
Feirce. I am at work on & biography of Feirce, and. in th;t
connection. an preparing a bibliography of writings about ﬁim

and his philosophy.

AWl . ®

Sincerely yours,
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¥ax H. Fisch
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